
   

 

   

 

Term 3 Pupil Newsletter 

 

[ 04/01/23 - 10/02/23] 

 

• Year 1 & Reception First Bus Trip  

• Movie night🎬 

• Year 1 Local History Walk 

• Year 3 Bath Trip  

   

    

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

  Year 1 and Reception First Bus Trip 

This term Reception and Year 1 took part in their first bus trip to Bristol airport. They 

shared a coach and headed off to Bristol airport to watch the aeroplanes take off. They 

had great fun and saw all manner of aeroplanes parked at the launch bay! The younger 

citizens took this opportunity to investigate how the aeroplanes worked and experienced 

their first school trip. Of which I'm sure was fun and educational. 

 

 

 

 MOVIE NIGHT!  

On the 31st of January Reception and Year1 had a movie night with snacks and drinks, they 

watched Paddington! You had to bring £2 for 1 drink and popcorn. The movie was rated PG 

- of course! The timing was 3:45pm – 5:45pm – 1 hour, the children were happy about the 

movie choice! All children had a fantastic time and left with smiles on their faces. 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 Year 1 Local Walk  

On the 27th of January, Year 1 went on a history walk with the historian Michael Gorley, 

who you might have seen before. Year 1’s journey started from school to the thatched 

house on Croomes Hill, to the round-about on Downend Rd round to Britania Woods back to 

school, just in time for break. The walk took about an hour and a half, and with Michael 

Gorley as their ‘tour guide ‘, the class were able to learn about landmarks and the history 

of the area. The trip was nothing short of fun and educational for the pupils of Year 1. 

 

 

 

 

 

  Year 3 Bath Trip 

On the 6th of January this term, Year 3 went on a trip to Bath, to the Egg (a theater) and 

watched a play about 5 children who dig magic holes that grant wishes. Their trip began at 

8am and they made their way to the city of Bath and came back just in time for lunch at 

school. The children loved it and some even said they’d like to do it again.  


